

Ambition · Pride · Success

9th February 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Safer Internet Day 2022

Safer Internet Day 2022 is celebrated on Tuesday 8th February with the them 'All fun and games? Exploring respect and relationships online'. This week all students in Y7-11 are receiving important information through assemblies and tutor time and advice around online safety and how to promote respect and positive relationships, online.

From gaming and chat, to streaming and video, young people are shaping the interactive entertainment spaces they are a part of. Safer Internet Day 2022 celebrates young people's role in creating a safer internet, whether that is whilst gaming and creating content, or interacting with their friends and peers.

About Safer Internet Day

Safer Internet Day is celebrated globally in February each year to promote the safe and positive use of digital technology for children and young people, and to inspire a national conversation about using technology responsibly, respectfully, critically, and creatively. Safer Internet Day 2022 is on 8th February and will be celebrated with the theme 'All fun and games? Exploring respect and relationships online'. Coordinated in the UK by the UK Safer Internet Centre, Safer Internet Day is celebrated in over a hundred countries coordinated by the joint Insafe/INHOPE network, with the support of the European Commission, and national Safer Internet Centres across Europe.

Herts for Learning provide a free Spring Term Online Safety newsletter featuring a range of guidance, news and links about online safety particularly pertinent in view of current issues and concerns. The Online Newsletter can be found below:

Online safety newsletter for parents and cares – Spring 2022

If you have any concerns around online safety and your child, please do not hesitate to contact a member of your child's pastoral team.

Yours faithfully

Lastie apriles

Mrs M Goodes

Vice Principal

